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On 27th January 2023, the Bombay Stock Exchange
issued a Notice in regard to the Early Pay-In (EPI) of
funds. The particular Notice was issued in reference to
the Early Pay-In (EPI) of funds by the client to the
member for the purchase transactions executed by
them.

As per the current scenario, Clearing Corporations have
provided a facility for Early Pay-In of funds at Clent
Level or Client-Security Level. In regard to this,
members are advised that, in cases where clients have
made an early pay-in of funds, the member shall also
mandatorily make an early pay-in of funds to the
clearing corporation.  

The BSE also states that further, an imitation is to be
sent to the client by SMS and Email on the registered
mobile number and email id upon successful early pay-
in of funds.

All Members are advised to take note of the above and
ensure strict compliance. 

In case of any clarifications, members are directed to
contact via -
Contact Nos. - 022-2272 8435/5785
Email ID - bse.inspection@bseindia.com

Sushree Dash
Legal Researcher

Official Notification Attached here

https://www.bseindia.com/markets/MarketInfo/DispNewNoticesCirculars.aspx?page=20230127-39

